
Dear Consultees 

We have received a Grant application from Keili Parks trading as C&L Catering  to trade on 

the road off the roundabout leading to the farmers field on the A390 

https://goo.gl/maps/L5zhiJ5F6Gfwum318 (see location plans attached and below) 

Application to trade from a Food Kiosk  – 12ft  long x 6ft  wide x 9ft high (see pictures 

attached) 

Where the vehicle, stall or container will be stored when not in use:- The unit will be taken 

back to our yard at North Treviddo farm, Horningtops, Liskeard. PL14 3P 

Proposed Trading months –January - December 

Proposed trading days of the week – 7 

Proposed trading times – 7am – 2pm 

Articles applied for –  Cooked breakfast, burgers, sausages etc 

The following Council Policy came into force on 1 January 2022:- “Single use and non-

recyclable plastics must not be used by traders.”  

Traders are being asked to provide evidence of collection and recycling of their plastic 
products, this applicant has responded as follows:-   

“Haven’t got any yet has we haven’t started” 

Traders are also being asked to provide details of how they will support Cornwall Council’s 
climate and health commitments, this applicant has confirmed the following:- 

“We will do our best to source local produce from local farmers”  

Applicant has confirmed they have registered as a food business with Cornwall Council. 

Applicant will obtain £10,000,000 Public Liability Insurance cover. 

Application dated: 23.01.23 

Additional information  

When considering the application, this Council will have regard to any comments that have 

been received as part of the consultation process and will also take into account the street 
trading conditions and the Council’s policy.  

Please be aware that in accordance with the EU Services Directive, any refusal by the Council 
must be justified by an “overriding reason relating to the public interest”.  Examples of this 

are public safety, public health, protection of consumers, combating fraud and protection of 
the environment. It should be noted that refusing an application on the grounds that there 
are already enough shops/traders in an area can no longer be used. Legal advice obtained in 

January 2021 confirms that the Provision of Services Regulations, which were introduced in 
2009 and implemented the EUSD into UK law, continue to apply in the context of Licensing 
including street trading. 

Should you have any comments, please let me know by 28th February 2023.  If I do not hear 

from you by this date, I shall assume you have no objections.   

 

With the current situation we are trying to process street trading applications quicker in 

order to ‘Help Business’ but if you need a longer consultation period, please let me know 

urgently.   



Should valid objections be received in relation to the application, these will be notified to the 
applicant and the application may be referred to the Council’s Street Trading Sub-Committee 

for a decision. The applicant and objectors will be invited to take part in the hearing. 

Kind Regards  

A Giles  

Amy Giles| Licensing Officer  

Public Protection | Cornwall Council 

amy.giles@cornwall.gov.uk Tel: 01872 322222 or 01726 223433 

 


